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This accomplishes nothing when considering where guns used in youth crimes come 

from. You already have safe storage requirements. Reducing the age of purchase is 

simply ageist rhetoric. Given the number of Progressives now purchasing guns, keep 

in mind that you are not doing this to Republicans who vote for your foes. You are 

doing this to people whom you may want voting for you later on. Or didn’t you think of 

that? 


